
             

        

 
With the aim of reducing the hazard posed by wildfire to the community, Department of Fire and 
Emergency Service staff are preparing to conduct a prescribed hazard reduction burn in order to reduce 
fuel loads.  

The burn will be conducted in a manner that is safe and as environmentally friendly as possible allowing for 
natural regeneration of native flora. 

WHERE: Unallocated Crown Land Broadbent ST Wongan Hills 
 

WHEN:  Monday 19th October to Wednesday 21st October 2020 (the date will be dependent on weather 
conditions) 
 Signs will be placed around the area confirming the date and access restrictions 

WHO:     DFES Staff and Volunteer Fire Brigades  
  DFES contractors will undertake post burn weed control if required 
 

                         WHAT YOU SHOULD DO IF SMOKE AFFECTED: 
 
• Motorists are advised to take care, turn on headlights and follow instructions or signage  
• Motorists and residents should close all windows and doors and turn off air conditioners  

 
People with health conditions exacerbated by smoke should: 
 
• Take precautions in line with your pre-prepared treatment plan 
• Seek medical advice from your doctor or call Health direct on 1800 022 222  
• For more information go to Dept. of Health website www.health.wa.gov.au  

 
WHAT YOU SHOULD NOT DO: 
 
• Please do not call ‘000’ unless reporting a life threatening event 
• The area will be monitored following the burn to ensure it is safe  
• The area may smoulder for several days 
• Do not enter the reserve until deemed safe and all signage / hazard tape is removed 

   

 FURTHER INFORMATION 

  Day of burn Emergency WA has the most up to date information www.emergency.wa.gov.au  

DFES Regional Office Northam  
9690 2300 
 

Notice of Hazard Reduction Burning 

 

http://www.health.wa.gov.au/
http://www.emergency.wa.gov.au/


   

NB – Burn area is indicative only. Burn may occur in or around the area marked 

 


	Notice of Hazard Reduction Burning

